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I am strongly against HB2002. This bill attempts to remove parental rights and deny 

children the parental supervisory care children need. Children are not mentally 

prepared to make adult decisions that often times have life-long consequences. 

Allowing children to make these life-changing decisions can damage a child 

emotionally and erode their relationships with their parents. As an Oregon Registered 

Pharmacist, I vehemently protest being put in the position to come between and child 

and their parents. 


